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C O M M U N I T Y Q U E D E P R E S S E / F A I 

 

The AMAN-International Foundation makes donations to the Ministry of 

Solidarity and War Victims of Côte d'Ivoire 

 

On Friday, February 22, 2008, a delegation of the AMAN-International 

Foundation (FAI), led by the Founding President Marie Ginette AMANI, visited 

the "Solidarity and Humanitarian Action" Unit of the Ministry of Solidarity and 

Victims of War located in Deux Plateaux (Abidjan).  

 

This visit is part of the research and strengthening of partnerships with 

institutions involved in humanitarian and development actions. 

 

The AMAN-International Foundation has had a rich collaboration with 

the Ministry of Solidarity and Victims of War during 2007 on several of its major 

programs, such as the "Heart Cruise" (FAI-CdC), the "Humanitarian Corps" of 

the AMAN-International Foundation (FAI-CH) and the "International 

Humanitarian and Development Fair" (FAI-SIHD).  



 

In order to remain faithful to its mission "Humanitarianism in everyday 

life", the AMAN-International Foundation has decided to get closer to the 

technical services in charge of humanitarianism in order to promote a better 

deployment of its actions in the field. According to Marie Ginette AMANI: 

"Humanitarian disasters are a daily reality in developing countries - as in Côte 

d'Ivoire. It is our perseverance and the combined efforts of all humanitarian 

actors that will make it possible to slightly reduce poverty and restore human 

dignity. 

The AMAN-International Foundation was welcomed in the premises of 

the "Solidarity and Humanitarian Action Unit" (CSAH) of the Ministry, headed 

by the Minister of Solidarity and Victims of War, Louis André DACOURY-TABLEY, 

who wished to give this visit its official character.  

 

The FAI delegation took part in a guided tour of the premises of this unit 

and learned about its missions and daily activities. 

 

To materialize the collaboration between the Foundation and the 

Ministry, FAI made a symbolic donation of clothes that the unit will distribute 

to the needy families it has already identified.  

 

This official visit took place in very good conditions to the great 

satisfaction of the Minister, the members of the cell and the delegation of the 

AMAN-International Foundation. 

 


